
02/10/2020 

MRS Annika Ramakrishnan 
- 56 Amourin ST 
North Manly NSW 2100 
annikajturner@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I strongly object to the proposal for further lighting in John Fisher Park. There is already ample 
lighting that isn't fully utilised for the surrounding sports grounds. The proposed lighting is far 
too close to the homes in that area and there is not sufficient parking available. 

Sent: 2/10/2020 11:51:47 AM
Subject: Online Submission


